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Assignment 3: MIDDLE GROUND
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Name: __________________________________________________

Synopsis:

I have provided a beginning and an end of a script that I would like you to fill in the middle to

connect the two. Work in pairs to finish this up.

What you gotta know:

1. Connect the two ends of the script by taking it wherever you want in the middle. Add

characters, hijack the plot, and whatever, but you cannot change the start and the end in

any way possible.

2. The total length should not exceed FOUR pages total, at 12pt font, Courier!

3. The script is below.

ACT 1: SCENE 1

MANNY: I don’t know why we can’t just go to the bakery, it’s
literally next door.

JOHN: The rules, Manny! You know we gotta follow the rules!

MANNY: Johnny, I’ve said it before, and I’ll say it again, you are
such a sheep! I can’t even see how we can expect to have anything
good in our lives if we can’t ever leave the apartment. I’m going
squirrely, Johnny!

JOHN: We get found out and we both know what comes next, Ka-pow! It’s
only a matter of time before someone spots us out there. I was
looking out the window and I’m sure I saw someone keeping an eye on
the restaurant. You want to end up like Lenny? That guy has more
dental work than a shark with gingivitis!

MANNY: Still, it would be nice to have something fresh, right?

JOHN: I am starting to get tired of packages of oreos. I could use an
eclair, or something, or at least a proper cup of joe.



This is the part that you’re doing, THE MIDDLE!

JOHN: I think I broke something back there- something I was still
using, Manny.

MANNY: (groans) Jeez, Johnny, you think so? I got bruises on my
bruises and my jaw’s clicking some fierce. I think I owe someone a
good sock in the jaw.

JOHN: I’m not sure the bakery was a good idea, but the coffee was
pretty good.

MANNY: Looked to me like someone found love over that coffee. She was
good-lookin’ though. I wonder if she’s got a sister, or a cousin, or
best friend. You think she could hook me up?

JOHN: Manny, we didn’t get that much time together. I could ask, if
we ever get out of this.

MANNY: What do you mean? There’s a lot of bodies around here and we
came out ahead on the money. There’s some real characters fell by the
wayside, here. Look at Short-Nose Sal over there. He fell right on
top of The Moustache, and those two couldn’t stand each other!

JOHN: We still got the boss, Manny. He’ll just round up another crew
soon enough if we don’t get to him, first. If we leave now, I bet he
won’t even know we’re coming- right?

MANNY: True is true, buddy. Let’s get up off the ground and figure
out which of these fine fellahs have a set of keys to a car. We can
stop for coffee on the way.

FINIS


